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TO ALL PERAK MEMBERS 

 
The Institute would like to inform all Perak Branch members that CTIM Perak Branch 
Chairman and representatives from other professional bodies will be engaging in an official 
dialogue with the Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia (LHDNM), Perak State Branch on 5 June 
2018.  
  
CTIM Perak Branch members are encouraged to raise any operational and technical issues 
and forward it to welam@deloitte.com before Tuesday, 15 May 2018 to enable the issues to 
be compiled for submission to the LHDNM, Perak State Branch.  
 
Members who are interested to attend the dialogue are required to submit Lampiran B - 
Borang Pengesahan Kehadiran (as attached) to Perak Branch Chairman as soon as 
possible.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Lam Weng Keat 
Perak Branch Chairman 

 
 
 
Disclaimer  
This document is meant for the members of the Chartered Tax Institute of Malaysia (CTIM) only. CTIM has taken all reasonable 
care in the preparation and compilation of the information contained in this e-CTIM. CTIM herein expressly disclaims all and any 
liability or responsibility to any person(s) for any errors or omissions in reliance whether wholly or partially, upon the whole or any 
part of this e-CTIM 
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